
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y3 Scarborough Castle 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our local study topic, we will be visiting Scarborough Castle. We will be studying the 
history of the castle, exploring the ruins and considering the castle’s location. 
 
When visiting Scarborough Castle the children will be walking to and from the castle. It can be very 
cold on Scarborough Castle Headland and we strongly recommend that children bring a warm 
jacket and have sensible footwear. The children will need to take with them a disposable packed 
lunch 
 
 
Date: Wednesday 14th July (3R & 3C)  

 Friday 16th July (3G & 3F) 

Depart: 9am  

Return: 2.45pm  

Transport: Walk 
 
Clothing: Packed lunch, waterproof coat, sensible walking shoes, casual bottoms and school 

uniform top.  
 
Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch in a named rucksack or a throwaway bag 

 No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. 
Those children who are eligible for free school meals will be provided with one. 
 

Consent: As this is a local visit, which will take place during school time, a separate permission 
slip is not required 

  
 
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Galinski 
 


